
Congratulations  Wayne  Joyce
on your Retirement!

Victory Lodge 1725 would like to congratulate Wayne Joyce on
his retirement!

Wayne worked in the Engine Shop and retired with 41 years of
service!

Thank you Wayne for your years of dedicated service. You are
always welcome at a union meeting or event and we hope you
enjoy this next phase in your life and stay healthy and happy.

Below are photos of Wayne receiving his commemorative IAM
watch from Victory Lodge Vice President Joe Behan.
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